THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF COMMERCE
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

November 10, 1958

*DOC Exempt Letter On File*

STATINTL

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington 25, D. C.

STATINTL D_

Thank you for giving me the opportunity
to discuss commercilal intelligence with you during
our recent visit.

I am requesting Ioring Mscy, the Director
of our Bureasu of Foreign Commerce, to contact you
in the very near future so that you mey discuss the
fullest possible use of informetion that you might
have that could be available upon an unclassified
basis. After you have held preliminary discussions,
I will hope to talk with you again.
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